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The focus of this Special Issue will be research on the
sustainable provision of transport services and
infrastructure which specially address climate change
issues. Its scope includes theoretical modelling
approaches and empirical studies associated with the
financing, design, construction, maintenance, and
management of transport services and infrastructure that
address the impacts of climate change on the sustainable
provision of transportation.
The impacts of climate change are a major concern on the
provision of reliable, aﬀordable, and safe transportation
now and into the future and therefore the Special Issue
seeks to inform the research community and practitioners
alike of cutting edge research into the climate resilience of
transportation.
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I encourage you to contribute a research or comprehensive
review article for consideration for publication in
Sustainability, an international Open Access journal which
provides an advanced forum for research findings in areas
related to sustainability and sustainable development. The
journal publishes original research articles, reviews,
conference proceedings (peer-reviewed full articles) and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of sustainabilitybased measures and activities.
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